
 Etna Library 
Board of Trustees 

Minutes from July 31, 2013 
 
 
Present: Ginger Boitnott, Elizabeth Cornell, Barbara Prince, Kim Wilson 
 
June minutes were approved. 
 
Librarian’s report – Barbara presented statistics showing library trends from the past year. 
  
Old Business: 
Addition Interior - Finishing of interior woodwork is being done by the Town of Hanover. 
Donor Recognition – Barbara will contact donors seeking permission to display names on a 

donor recognition plaque. 
Reading Garden – Furniture for the reading garden was discussed. 
Hanover Center Fair - Etna library table and float were a success. 
 
New Business: 
Fall Programs – Upcoming programs were announced. 
Opening Celebration - Date will be set upon completion of renovations. 
Book bags - Discussed design and possible color and style change. 
Substitute staff - Barbara discussed the future need for substitute staff during August vacations.  
 
Date for Next Trustee meeting – September 11, 2013, 6PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Elizabeth Cornell 
 
 


